
 

 



 
 

 

 

A lovely outdoor space that supports flexible learning spaces and a gathering place at other times of the day for 
our school community.  We are pleased to announce this grand opening event  

coming up next month and hope you can attend. 

 

 



 
 

 
Teachers have been submitting photos to our ROPAC to share how their PAC Wish List funds  

have supported student learning this year.  
This is an example from Ms. Grant’s Foods Class.  The new Waffle Makers are being enjoyed by all our Food 

Studies students, thank you ROPAC!  Here we see our grade 9s putting their learning to practice and having fun 
making Waffles with Strawberry Sauce.  A tasty way to welcome strawberry season! See Recipe: Here 

 
Look for more photos and information over the next month of how the Rockridge PAC has made a difference 

once again for our staff and students this year. 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13c0ziO83uVMwC30AlHGobRSY6t8xzgiv/view?usp=sharing


 

 
Matteo A.,Emmett B., & Christopher L. stepped up in every way at the GVFB representing  Rockridge  proudly. 

 
"Thank you so much for your incredible support at the Greater Vancouver Food Bank. Your team at Rockridge 
Secondary School made a significant impact by volunteering in the warehouse and sorting close to 3000 lbs of 
food. Our achievements would not be possible without the dedication of remarkable volunteers like you. Your 

commitment to helping those in need is truly inspiring." 
 

 
 
Social Studies students had the opportunity to listen to and meet the former director of ADRA, Carl Wilkens. He 

was the only American who chose to stay during the Rwandan Genocide of 1994, and saved around 400 
orphans.  To have someone live through such horror and talk authentically about love, and wrestling with how 

people make decisions is something that will remain with them for a long time. Many of our students asked 
him deep questions about  empathy, the psychology of genocide vs love, and how his story changed his 

perspective on the world. 



 
 
 

 

 
Also added to our provincial qualifiers list: 

RHYS FINLEY (Gr. 8) 400m, 1500m and 3000m! 
 
 



 
 

 
Rockridge reached the NSHSHL Tier 1 Championship Cup, but  lost in the final game 9-3 to a strong Argyle team 

with a long line up of grade 12 players.  
 

Coach Ken Kim is proud of their 8 - 2 Season Record and being crowned the Regular Season Champions!  
The team continues to build on this season and  look forward to next year.  

Thanks to our seniors, Deacon B, Quincy CJ, Roman M, and Shane S. for their leadership. 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

We hope you can join us next Wednesday for our final ROPAC meeting of the year. 

 



 

 
During the start of FIT on Monday, all students participated in a presentation from their block 1-2 teachers.  The 
information focused on finishing strong in June and working hard to maintain marks and attendance through to 

the end of this third and final learning period.  The message also included Personal Digital Device (PDD) 
expectations - phones and laptops are to be used only with teacher permission during class time. 

Thanks to Ms. Green for capturing this inspirational raven photo while hiking with her family last weekend.   
A great image to compliment the message to students this week. 



 

 


